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A Pastoral Message from the Rev. Susan Frederick-Gray 
 

Dear Colleagues, Religious Professionals and Lay Leaders, 

I am thinking of all of you. It is now three months into my term as UUA 
President, and it has been a time of repeated tragedies and traumas. 
These have included political traumas including the Transgender Mili-
tary Ban and the rescinding of Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals. 
They have also included the devastating natural disasters of fires out 
West and Hurricanes Harvey, Irma, and Maria that devastated parts of 
Texas, Florida, Puerto Rico and the Caribbean. And there have been the 
violent human tragedies of Charlottesville and now Las Vegas. 

I hold you all in my heart as you are called to speak to these events in 
your communities. You nurture communities where people can bring 
their heartbreak, their pain, their anger, their confusion, their despair. 
Through your leadership you are asked to create a container for all of our 
human reactions, a place where families might get support talking to 
their children, a place where our children can come bringing their sad-
ness, confusion and worry. 

As your colleague, your President, your fellow leader in faith, I want you 
to know that I am grateful for your ministry. I am grateful that you keep 
showing up with words of comfort and hope, of courage and challenge, 
This past Sunday, I spoke to a congregation about how this is no time for 
a casual faith ï how the very real challenges and heartbreak of this time 
in this country and the world require a deep practice of our faith. These 
realities require a practice that makes room for us to bring our pain and 
our anger and our vulnerabilities, but one that also continually calls us 
back to love and to our human capacity for compassion and hope. 

You all are on the front lines ï providing ministry and leadership to peo-
ple of all ages, helping us all not to lose our humanity in this very inhu-
mane time, helping us all not to lose hope. Today, as I awoke, the words 
of Adrienne Rich were on my heart: 

My heart is moved by all I cannot save:  
so much has been destroyed  
I have to cast my lot with those  
who age after age, perversely, with no extraordinary power  
reconstitute the world. 

My fellow leaders, I cast my lot with you. We will not give up hope. 

Yours in love and faith, 

Susan Frederick-Gray 
 

 ! ŎƻǇȅ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŀŘŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ ǊŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎ ƛǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ƻƴ ¦¦!ΦƻǊƎ 

http://email.uua.org/track/click/30550024/www.uua.org?p=eyJzIjoibDcxYUlpQnZBSUlkektiekJlR0thVXduSnpFIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMDU1MDAyNCxcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3d3dy51dWEub3JnXFxcL3ByZXNzcm9vbVxcXC9wcmVzcy1yZWxlYXNlc1xcXC9wYXN0b3JhbC1tZXN
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Novemberõs Church Calendar 

Sunday  October 29 
10 am  Worship Service 
11:30 am New Member Orientation 
1 pm  Carpet Cleaning 
 

Monday   October 30 
5:30 pm  Meditation 
7 pm  s2s2s Rehearsal 
 

Tuesday   October 31 
5:15 pm  SUBUD Meditation 
5:30 pm Membership Committee 
7 pm  s2s2s Rehearsal 
 

Wednesday November 1 
6:30 pm Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday  November 2 
1 pm  Mindful WayðStress Reduction 
5:15 pm Girlsô Night Out 
5:15 pm DOS Choir 
7 pm  Bridge 
7 pm  s2s2s Rehearsal 
 

Friday   November 3 
8 am  Menôs Breakfast 
6 pm  Desert Outreach Synagogue 
 

Saturday   November 4 
9:30 am  Desert Outreach Synagogue 
 

Sunday  November 5 
10 am  Worship Service 
10 am  Food on the First 
1 pm  UUôs Dine-Out @ Native Foods 
 

Monday  November 6 
5:30 pm Meditation 
7 pm  Evening Book Club 
 

Tuesday   November 7 
5:15 pm  SUBUD Meditation 
5:30 pm Membership Committee 
7 pm  s2s2s Rehearsal 
 

Wednesday November 8 
6:30 pm Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday   November 9 
1 pm  Mindful WayðStress Reduction 
5:15 pm  DOS Choir 
6:30 pm Social Justice Committee 
7 pm  Bridge 
7 pm  s2s2s Rehearsal 
 

Friday   November 10 
5:30 pm Service Auction 
 

Sunday  November 12 
10 am  Sunday Service 
10 am  Socks on the 2nd 
 

10 am  Socks on the 2nd 
11:30 am New Members Welcome Potluck 
11:30 am Finance Committee 
 

Monday   November 13 
5:30 pm  Meditation 
7 pm  s2s2s Rehearsal 
7 pm  Evening Book Club 
 

Tuesday   November 14 
5:15 pm  SUBUD Meditation 
7 pm  s2s2s Rehearsal 
 

Wednesday November 15 
6:30 pm Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday   November 16 
1 pm  Mindful WayðStress Reduction 
5:15 pm DOS Choir 
7 pm   Bridge 
7 pm  s2s2s Rehearsal 
 

Friday  November 17 
3:30 pm  Coming of Sage w/Rev. Julie 
7:30 pm s2s2s Performance -Balcony People 
 

Saturday  November 18 
8:30 am  Mindful WayðStress Reduction 
7:30 pm s2s2s Performance  -Balcony People 
 

Sunday  November 19 
10 am  Sunday Service 
 

Monday  November 20 
5:30 pm  Meditation 
6:30 pm Board of Directors 
 

Tuesday   November 21 
5:15 pm  SUBUD Meditation 
 

Wednesday November 22 
6:30 pm Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday   November 23 
5:15 pm  DOS Choir 
 

Friday   November 24 
1:30 pm  Womenôs Afternoon Book Club 
 

Sunday  November 26 
10 am  Sunday Service 
11:30 am Facilities Committee 
 

Monday  November 27 
5:30 pm Meditation 
 

Tuesday   November 28 
5:15 pm  SUBUD Meditation 
 

Wednesday November 29 
6:30 pm  Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday  November 30 
1 pm  Mindful WayðStress Reduction 
5:15 pm DOS Choir 
7 pm  Bridge 
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5ÐÃÏÍÉÎÇ 3ÅÒÖÉÃÅÓ 
 
 

Complete Service Descriptions will be published in the Weekly newsletters and  

on the church website as they become available. 
 

October 29 

Honoring Our Ancestors 

In many parts of the world, including China, India, Mexico and Europe, people set aside a time to honor their ances-

tors, and our time is today. We will create a big altar and invite you to help decorate it with flowers, pictures or arti-

facts from friends and relatives who have affected how you live and what your values are. And we will share our sto-

ries and memories with each other. 
 

Worship Leader: Rev. Julie Forest 

Worship Associate: Josette Pacino 
 

Dorian McWain & Toni Heggi, vocalists; Mike Welden, accompanist 
 

November 5 

Take Heart, Begin Again 

Inspirational writings tell us to start where you are. We are told that the journey of a thousand miles begins with the 

first step and can end unless you take your next step. Where are you? This season? Some of you will take your steps 

marching with Palm Springs Pride. Those of us at the service will be with you in spirit as we contemplate what it 

takes to persist in loving this world.  
 

Worship Leader: Rev. Barbara Fast 

Worship Associate: Shirley LeMaster 

DRYAD (Sabine & Jon Sherman), wood flutes; Kurt Jordan, accompanist 

Service Drives: Food on Nov. 5; Socks on Nov. 12 

At UUCOD, we continue the tradition of service to neighboring groups and individuals in need. On the first 

Sunday of each month, we collect donations of non-perishable food items to be distributed to the parents 

of the Oasis School students. Many of these parents grow, harvest and pack locally-grown produce from 

fields and orchards. Wages may not be enough to consistently afford adequate protein sources, fruits and 

vegetables and other basics. Your donations help stretch family budgets.  

November 5 Food on the First:  think Thanksgiving and holiday season. Please bring 

sacks of corn masa mix for making tamales and tortillas; jars of peanut butter; cans of 

tuna, tomato sauce, tomatoes, vegetables and fruits; bottles of cooking oil and bags of 

rice and dried pinto beans. Packaged fideos (sort of like vermicelli pasta noodles) for 

soup making are a nice cold weather addition.  

November 12 Socks:  Well in the Desert Palm Springs distributes them to homeless 

persons who need them very much. November's Socks on the Second falls on Veterans' 

Day weekend. If you won't be here then to leave socks, you can plan ahead and bring 

socks, dark colors most welcome, on Sunday, November 5 and place them in the brown 

Well in the Desert bin in the UUCOD lobby to wait to join the November 12 collec-

tion. Thanks! 



 4 

 

MEMORIALS 
 

We (the Board) have decided to expand the 
ñsentimentò of the Memorial pavers to now include 
ñCelebratory Paversò. In the spirit of the ócircle of lifeô, 
we would like to invite you to add a paver to our gar-
den to celebrate major life events such as marriage, 
birth of a child or grandchild, or other such events ï 
or beautiful sentiments as you see in the garden 
now. It will be beautiful to see a paver memorializing 
the passing of someoneôs loved one next to the birth 
of a child or a marriage.  The cost for a paver is $250 
and can be paid in increments. The paver will be or-
dered upon final payment of the total $250 cost.  
Forms are available in the office 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friends Among Us 
NOVEMBER 2017 

 

Out and About 
  

ß Welcome Back to our snowbirds!!  We have missed 

you and are so happy to see your smiling faces return.      

ß It was good to see Lisa Jamison and Steve Kerr here 

from Alaska. Lisa joined her lovely soprano voice in 

Choir. We hope they are able to return soon! 

ß It was also nice to see Ed and Ingrid Joyal return 

from their travelsðmost recently to Mexico, we un-

derstand.  

ß Jane Zaun and Mel Wilkinson enjoyed a trip to 

Kansas City to visit family, including Jane's 93y/o 

sister. 

ß Dave and Randy escaped for a quick trip to Laugh-

lin, Nevada. 

On the Mend 

ß Carol McDaniel and Janice Ensminger went on 

their river cruise in France. Unfortunately, Janice, for 

two of those days, was a guest of a Hospital in 

France. She has been recovering since returning home 

and is now doing well. 

ß Lisa Spencer is recovering from surgery this past 

summer; it was just great to see Lisa back for some  

Sunday Services.   

ß We wish Gloria Kapp a quick recovery from her hip 

replacement.  

ß We understand Sharron Fish continues to make pro-

gress in her recovery!! That's great news, Sharron, 

and we hope to see you back on a Sunday soon.   

ß Have you missed Michelle Fiore's smile and her 

beautiful voice on Sunday mornings? She is recover-

ing from surgery. We send her healing wishes!  

Greeters 

ß Have you noticed anything new on Sunday morn-

ings??  Many thanks to Joyce Osterhaus and Cinda 

Killebrew for our new "Greeter Program".   If you 

have not already been asked to be a greeter, please 

see one of these two ladies and VOLUNTEER.  Our 

Greeters are passing out order of services plus other 

morning "tasks"  that make your morning service 

flow smoothly.   

Congratulations 

ß Kelly Hoffman shares that her cancer is in remission.  

Wonderful news, Kelly!! 

ß Gary Agner and Gary Brosterhous celebrated their 

33 year anniversary with a trip to Hawaii.   

ß Pamela Cole on her Desert Star Award for Best Sup-

porting Female Performer in ñThe Exit Strategy 

Clubò as well as to many of our other S2S2S per-

formers on receiving Desert Theatre League's Desert 

Star Nominations and Awards.   

ß Shirley LeMaster on her Desert Theatre League's 

nominations for outstanding lead actress in a drama 

as well as a comedy.  

Sympathy & Condolences 

ß Carol McDaniel in the death of her 90lb dog, Luke.  

Luke was a gentle lovable dog who would greet you 

at the door with his stuffed animal in his mouth. Mel 

and Jane's poodle, Isabella, will miss her buddy.  

Volunteer of the Month  

Carol McDaniel 
 

I was brought up Roman Catholic with 12 years of paro-

chial education.   I attended mass infrequently over the 

years until a friend told me about UUCOD.  I visited and 

was hooked.  I have been a member of UUCOD since 

2012. 

In my career I was an educator in several cities in the 

Coachella Valley, plus an itinerant teacher from Blythe to 

Beaumont teaching special needs students on probation, 

as well as teaching the Deaf and Hard of Hearing for Riv-

erside County Office of Education.  I am now retired and 

living in Palm Desert!!!    

Volunteering is my new job.  In addition to Friends of the 

Desert Mountains and Hidden Harvest, I work on the 

UUCOD Facilities Committee, the Finance Committee, 

and the Social Justice Committee.  I am on the Nominat-

ing Committee also.  On many Sundays you'll find me 

working the audio board and cleaning up the church after 

services.  I have found all you have to do is smile and 

offer to help to be more than a one hour visitor to our 

church. 

(continued on page 5) 
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Buying Scrip helps support our church, programs and minis-
try. Plus, it's easy and it works! This month alone, business-
es our members patronize gave almost $300 in rebates to 
our church! 

A couple of Sundays a month, a table will be set up outside 
after service where you can learn more about businesses 
willing to donate, and for you to purchase cards for some of 
most popular stores and restaurants. 

We are seeking volunteers to help grow our Scrip program. 
For more information or to help, contact Marty Gronewald, 

our Treasurer. 760-835-2963. Email: treasurer@uucod.org. 

(Volunteer of the Month, continued from page 4) 

In addition to my volunteering, I enjoy water aerobics and Tai Chi.  I also love to travel.  If you need a partner to go 

somewhere you can always ask me.  Nothing can beat nature, history and cultures here and around the world.    

The 7 principals of Unitarian Universalism is how I want to live my life.  This is why I volunteer and donate my time 

and money I believe in our community. 

Remember, if you want something mentioned here, you have to tell us.  Have a great month, everyone. Please contact 

Jane Zaun with your information at jnzaun@yahoo.com.  

)Î .ÏÖÅÍÂÅÒȟ ×Å ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅÇÉÎ ÏÕÒ ÁÎÎÕÁÌ #ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ ÇÉÆÔÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÙÏÕÔÈ ÁÔ 
(ÁÒÒÉÓÏÎ (ÏÕÓÅȟ ×ÈÉÃÈ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅÓ Á ÔÒÁÎÓÉÔÉÏÎÁÌ ÌÉÖÉÎÇ ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍ ÆÏÒ ÈÏÍÅȤ
ÌÅÓÓ ÙÏÕÔÈ Χή-ΨΨ ÙÅÁÒÓ ÏÌÄ ÔÏ ÌÅÁÒÎ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÓÕÃÃÅÓÓÆÕÌ ÉÎÄÅÐÅÎÄÅÎÔ ÁÄÕÌÔÓȟ 
ÁÃÑÕÉÒÅ ÌÉÆÅ ÓËÉÌÌÓȟ Á (ÉÇÈ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ ÄÉÐÌÏÍÁȟ ÔÈÅÒÁÐÙȟ ÁÎÄ ÅÍÐÌÏÙÍÅÎÔ ÓËÉÌÌÓ 
ÁÎÄ ÁÓÓÉÓÔÁÎÃÅȢ  

55#/$ ÈÁÓ Á ÌÏÎÇ ÔÒÁÄÉÔÉÏÎ ÏÆ ÒÅÁÃÈÉÎÇ ÏÕÔ ÔÏ ÔÈÉÓ ×ÏÎÄÅÒÆÕÌ ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍȟ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÉÎÇ #ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ ÇÉÆÔÓ ÔÏ ÍÁËÅ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÈÏÌȤ
ÉÄÁÙÓ Á ÌÉÔÔÌÅ ÂÒÉÇÈÔÅÒȢ %ÁÃÈ ÙÏÕÔÈ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅÓ Á ÓÈÏÒÔ ÌÉÓÔ ÏÆ ÓÐÅÃÉÁÌ ÉÔÅÍÓ ÔÈÅÙ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÌÏÖÅȟ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅÙ ÁÌÓÏ ÁÐÐÒÅÃÉÁÔÅ 
3ÃÒÉÐÔ 'ÉÆÔ ÃÁÒÄÓ ÁÔ 7ÁÌÍÁÒÔ ÔÏ ÈÅÌÐ ×ÉÔÈ ÐÅÒÓÏÎÁÌ ÉÔÅÍÓȢ )Î ÁÄÄÉÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÏÐÅÒÁÔÉÎÇ (ÁÒÒÉÓÏÎ (ÏÕÓÅȟ 3ÁÆÅ(ÏÕÓÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 
$ÅÓÅÒÔ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅÓ ÃÏÍÐÒÅÈÅÎÓÉÖÅ ÃÁÒÅ ÔÏ ÖÉÃÔÉÍÓ ÏÆ (ÕÍÁÎ 4ÒÁǣÃËÉÎÇ ×ÈÏ ×ÉÌÌ ÁÌÓÏ ÇÒÅÁÔÌÙ ÁÐÐÒÅÃÉÁÔÅ ÙÏÕÒ ÇÅÎÅÒÏÓÉȤ
ÔÙȢ #ÏÍÅ ÓÔÏÐ ÂÙ ÏÕÒ ÔÁÂÌÅ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÐÁÔÉÏ ÁÆÔÅÒ ÔÈÅ ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅ ÁÎÄ ÓÅÅ ÈÏ× ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÈÅÌÐȢ  

Thursday, November 2nd 

 

 

 

 

 
@ The River in Rancho Mirage 

 
Arrive by 5 so we can order around then and get the specials. 

 
Please reply ôYEAõ or ônayõ to Judi Mills (jksmills@windstream.net) 

A special Thank You for the caring and concern shown me 

during the very stressful times before and after Ken's death. I 

very much appreciated the many cards of sympathy as well as 

the sincere offers of help and contributions to charities made 

in his memory. I am grateful to be a part of such an amazing 

congregation. Thank You.  Maxine Ziebarth  

http://mail.uucod.org/squirrelmail/images/blank.png
http://mail.uucod.org/squirrelmail/src/compose.php?send_to=treasurer@uucod.org


 6 

 

Scrip 2Stage 2Screen  

Presents  

Balcony People  
By David Hanson  

.Å×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒ ÁÎÄ 7ÅÅËÌÙ $ÅÁÄÌÉÎÅÓȡ 4ÈÅ ÄÅÁÄÌÉÎÅ ÆÏÒ ÐÕÂÌÉÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÓ ÁÌ×ÁÙÓ 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ ÍÏÒÎÉÎÇȢ )Æ ÙÏÕÒ ÁÒÅ ÇÏȤ
ÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÌÁÔÅȟ ÃÁÌÌ ÏÒ ÅÍÁÉÌ 'ÅÏǟ ÁÓËÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÒÅÓÅÒÖÅ ÓÐÁÃÅȢ .Å×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒÓ ÎÅÅÄ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ×ÅÂÓÉÔÅ ÂÙ Ω ÐÍȟ &ÒÉÄÁÙÓȢ  
-ÏÎÔÈÌÙ ÎÅ×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒÓ ÁÒÅ ÐÕÂÌÉÓÈÅÄ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ  &ÒÉÄÁÙ ÔÈÁÔ ÉÓ ÃÌÏÓÅÓÔ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ǢÒÓÔ ÏÆ ÅÁÃÈ ÍÏÎÔÈȢ  

CƭƻǿŜǊ {ƛƎƴ-¦Ǉ {ƘŜŜǘǎ ŦƻǊ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ ŀƴŘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ 

ŀǊŜ ƴƻǿ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƭƛǇ ōƻŀǊŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŦƻȅŜǊΦ  

tƭŜŀǎŜ ƘŜƭǇ ōǊƛƎƘǘŜƴ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΩǎ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ōȅ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƴƎ ŀ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ƻŎŎŀǎƛƻƴ  

ƻǊ ōȅ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊƛƴƎ ŀ ƭƻǾŜŘ ƻƴŜ ǿƛǘƘ ƅƻǿŜǊǎΦ 

The Women's Afternoon Book Group  
will hold their November meeting on Friday, November 17th at 1:30 pm at the Sun City 

home of Bonnie Powell to discuss Killers of the Flower Moon by David Grann.  Please 

contact the hostess, Bonnie, to RSVP and arrange entry through the gate.  Her email 

is bpbonbon@aol.com.  Please note that this is a change due to the holiday of the regu-

lar meeting day. This group is open to members and friends of the UU church.  Visitors 

are welcome.  If you have additional questions, please contact Linda Davis-Brede at da-

vis.brede@gmail.com. 

November 17 and 18, 2017  

$ÉÒÅÃÔÏÒ $ÏÎ #ÉÌÌÕǟÏ ÄÅÆÔÌÙ ÇÕÉÄÅÓ ÈÉÓ ÃÁÓÔ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈ ÔÈÅ ÒÅÁÌÉÔÉÅÓ ÏÆ ÄÅÁÌÉÎÇ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ ÄÅÁÔÈ ÏÆ Á 
ÌÏÖÅÄ ÏÎÅ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ ÉÍÐÏÒÔÁÎÃÅ ÏÆ ÈÁÖÉÎÇ Á ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ ÓÙÓÔÅÍȟ ×ÈÅÔÈÅÒ ×Å ÌÉËÅ ÉÔ ÏÒ ÎÏÔȢ 
 

!ÌÌ ÐÅÒÆÏÒÍÁÎÃÅÓ ÁÒÅ ÁÔ ΩȡΥΡ 0-Ȣ  4ÉÃËÅÔÓ ÁÒÅ ÓÔÉÌÌ ÏÎÌÙ ΏΣΡȟ ÃÁÓÈ ÏÒ ÃÈÅÃË ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÄÏÏÒ 

7Å ÌÏÏË ÆÏÒ×ÁÒÄ ÔÏ ÓÅÅÉÎÇ ÙÏÕȦ 
 

&ÏÒ ÍÏÒÅ ÉÎÆÏȟ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ 7ÅÎÄÙ .ÉÃÈÏÌÓÏÎȟ ÓÃÒÉÐÔΤÓÔÁÇÅΤÓÃÒÅÅÎȢÃÏÍ 
ΩΤ-ΦΤΧ 6ÉÁ 6ÁÉÌȟ 2ÁÎÃÈÏ -ÉÒÁÇÅ Ⱦ -ÁÉÌȡ  0/ "ÏØ ΤΪΧΥȟ 2ÁÎÃÈÏ -ÉÒÁÇÅ ΫΤΤΩΡ Ⱦ ΩΨΡ-ΪΫΪ-ΣΤΣΦ 

The Second Annual Children's Religious Education Halloween Parade  
It's baaaaack! The Children's Religious Education Program wants to personally invite your child to 
wear their costume to the Sunday, October 29th service. The class will parade through the Sanctu-
ary showing off their costumes accompanied by the piano before heading off to class. We will dis-
cuss Day of the Dead and have a party to celebrate the season. 

In other U.U. churches this is an annual event that the entire 
congregation looks forward to. Please let Nancy Medina know 
whether your child will be participating or if you have any 
questions thank you. 

R.E. teacher, Ms. Nancy medinan79@gmail.com 760-898-0703 

http://mail.uucod.org/squirrelmail/src/compose.php?send_to=bpbonbon@aol.com
http://script2stage2screen.com/
http://mail.uucod.org/squirrelmail/images/blank.png
http://mail.uucod.org/squirrelmail/src/compose.php?send_to=medinan79@gmail.com
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NEW INFORMATION for marchers in  

The Greater Palm Springs Pride 2017  

(ÅÌÌÏ !ÌÌȟ 

&ÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÆÏÌËÓ ×ÈÏ ÓÉÇÎÅÄ-ÕÐ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÉÓ ÙÅÁÒȭÓ 0ÒÉÄÅ -ÁÒÃÈȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÂÅ ÁÄȤ

ÖÉÓÅÄ ÏÆ Á ÃÈÁÎÇÅ ÉÎ ÍÅÅÔÉÎÇ ÐÌÁÃÅȢ 7ÅͻÌÌ ÍÅÅÔ-ÕÐ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÐÁÒÁÄÅ ÓÔÁÒÔ-Ïǟ 

ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÁÒÅÁ ÏÆ .Ȣ 0ÁÌÍ #ÁÎÙÏÎ ÁÔ 4ÁÃÈÅÖÁ ÁÔ ΫȡΥΡ ÁÍ ÏÎ 3ÕÎȢȟ .ÏÖȢ ΧÔÈȢ 

7% !2% 0!2!$% #/.4)'%.4 .5-"%2 ΣΨΨȢ  'Ï ÔÏ ÏÕÒ ÎÕÍÂÅÒ ÍÁÒËÉÎÇ 

ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÓÔÒÅÅÔ ÁÎÄ ÙÏÕͻÌÌ ǢÎÄ ÕÓ ÉÎ ÏÕÒ ÙÅÌÌÏ× 55#/$ ,ÏÖÅ Ô-ÓÈÉÒÔÓ ÒÅÁÄÙ ÔÏ ÍÁÒÃÈ ÂÅÈÉÎÄ ÏÕÒ ÂÁÎÎÅÒ ÁÎÄ 

ÈÁÎÄÏÕÔ ÉÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÏÕÒ ÌÏÖÉÎÇ ÃÈÕÒÃÈ ÃÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÙȢ 4-ÓÈÉÒÔÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÄÉÓÔÒÉÂÕÔÅÄ ÂÅÇÉÎÎÉÎÇ ΣΡȾΥΣȢ 

4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕȦ 
4ÉÍ (ÉÌÌ 
4ÉÍÏÔÈÙȢÈÉÌÌȢΩΣΥͽÇÍÁÉÌȢÃÏÍ ÏÒ ÈÏÍÅ ÁÔ ΩΨΡ-ΨΧΨ-ΦΧΣΥȢ  

will be on November 3 rd  at 8:00 am at  
 
 
 

73161 Country Club Dr, Palm Desert 
(due to SiBon remodeling) 

Your new contact person is Tim Hill who can be reached at 

timothy.hill.713@gmail.com or (760) 656-4513. 

UUõs Dine- out at Native Foods Cafe   
The group will meet at 1 pm on Sunday, November 5th at Native Foods Res-

taurant in Palm Springs (1775 East Palm Canyon Drive #135).  Meet friends, 

new and old, who are interested in sharing a table and some good conversa-

tion while enjoying casual vegan cuisine at the desert's only 100% vegan res-

taurant. You need not be vegan or vegetarian to join us!  If you have ques-

tions, contact Frank Riela at 760-902-0283 or frank.riela@yahoo.it  Join us 

for conversation, great food and great company! 

Get Ready to Bid !! 
The �8�8�&�2�'���6�H�U�Y�L�F�H���$�X�F�W�L�R�Q will be on  
�)�U�L�G�D�\�����1�R�Y�H�P�E�H�U���������������������������������S�P 

The catalog will be available by Sunday, November 4th  

�6�H�U�Y�L�F�H���D�X�F�W�L�R�Q���S�D�G�G�O�H�V���D�U�H���R�Q���V�D�O�H���1�2�:���� 
���������S�U�H-�V�D�O�H�������������D�W���W�K�H���G�R�R�U 

There will also be a silent auction of food, craft items and other 
smaller items running simultaneous to the live auction. 

This year we hope to surpass our goal for last year, which was $12,000. We still need volunteers to help 
make this event a success, please see Sarah Gonzales, Janice Breece, Ken Mills or Carol Lavoie. If you 
can make a dessert or two, please contact Karen Yanney at 760-771-5539. 

http://mail.uucod.org/squirrelmail/src/compose.php?send_to=Timothy.hill.713@gmail.com
mailto:timothy.hill.713@gmail.com
http://www.yelp.com/biz/native-foods-cafe-palm-springs
mailto:frank.riela@yahoo.it

